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Comment

Our 2A rights as United States citizens are not debatable. This and all of our other rights are a part of being a citizen
of this country. Our 2A rights give us the ability to stand against a tyrannical government. When the government, big
or small, tries to take away or restrict these rights, it has never in history, been for the peoples benefit. The right to
“keep and bear” arms means exactly that and “shall not be infringed “ leaves no room for interpretation. If we look
at the history of gun violence you will find the statistics that show that permit holders are not the problem.
Criminals do not obey laws. That is what makes these laws against law abiding citizens disgraceful. It is not the
criminals but the law abiding citizens that suffer and it is not the right of elected officials to restrict any right of the
citizens. These restrictions are not plausible nor acceptable and should not be able to be put into place. It is an
overreach by our government and therefore | stand against this proposal.
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